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26 April 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

On Thursday 5 May, Year 2 will be walking to Playing Place to learn more about our 

mapping and local area. We will leave school at 9:30 am and aim to return by approximately 

11:30 am.   

On our walk, we will be observing land and building use, following a route on a map and 

finding features on the map using the key. Weather permitting, we will visit the park for a 

short break and snack. 

The children will need to wear their school uniform but please ensure they wear appropriate 

shoes (wellies, trainers) and bring a waterproof coat. They will also need a rucksack to carry 

their own snack and drink. 

If you are a DBS checked school volunteer and are able to help on our walk, please let us 

know. 

Please give your consent for this visit by completing the link for the online form below by 

Friday 29 April 2022: 

https://forms.office.com/r/pUHUASLeLC 

Many thanks for your support and cooperation. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Reeve 

Year 2 Teacher 
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